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Duffield Road and Nichols Road in Clayton Township closed for short periods of 
time for bridge deck inspections. 
 
Flint, Michigan. --- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that MDOT will close Duffield Road and 

Nichols Road at the I-69 bridges in Clayton Township for bridge deck inspections on Tuesday, 

May 14, 2019 and Wednesday, May 15, 2019.  The closures will last approximately two (2) hours at 

each location.  Only one location will be closed at a time.  Motorists are advised to seek an alternate route 

to reach their destination.  

If you have any questions, please contact Jason Pickel, Contractor for MDOT at (248) 949-4335. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 
 
 


